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8th June   

2018 The last half term of this academic year has got off to a fantastic start.  The children 
returned from their half term break looking refreshed, healthy and ready for the final 
furlong!   

The last half term of the school year is an important one where the children are consoli-
dating all the learning that has taken place across the year, yet still becoming involved 
in new learning to prepare them for next year.  Please can we stress to you the im-
portance of having your child in school and not to be tempted to take holidays in term 
time.  Every day is a learning day  and we really don’t want your child to miss out.  The 
same applies to  getting your child to school on time.  5 minutes here and there does 
add up.   

This week we sent our Year 5 and 6 pupils off on 
their residential visit to Carlton  Lodge.  They have 
taken part in a wide and varied range of outdoor 
and adventurous activities from high ropes to raft 
building, dry stone walling to archery to name a few.  
All of the activities have left them exhilarated but 
exhausted , full of wonderful stories and memories 
about their experience.  It is really important that 
we continue to support educational visits like this. 
Not only does it widen children's experiences but 
provide them with opportunities to develop their personal and social skills too.  As al-
ways the children were very well behaved and a credit to themselves, you and the 
school.  Many thanks to parents for having their children kitted out and organised.  Spe-
cial thanks go to our fantastic staff; Mrs Kemp, Miss B and Mr Corthey who did a great 
job of ensuring the children were cared for, kept safe and had a wonderful time.  Next 
week we will share some of their photographs with you. 

Music in School 
At Burton Agnes we are very proud of the time we spend on 
developing your child's music ability and understanding.  
From Class 2 up to Class 4 the children take part in music 
lessons delivered by the music service which we fund from 
the school budget.   

All children develop their skills of percussion playing and  in 
Key stage 2 all children receive 2 years of guitar tuition .  
The children also experience live music performances from 
the music service each year.   

Singing is also good in school and currently the children are 
busy learning songs to sing at the Little and Big Sing at Brid Spa.  The children in Class 1 
will be singing on Monday 9th July from 1.30-2.30 and the children in Classes 3 and 4 
will be singing on Wednesday 11th July from 10.15 to 11.45 am.  If you would like to go 
along and see your child in action, tickets are available from the box office on 678258.  
Adult tickets are £5 and under 5’s are free. 

Judging by the wonderful sounds that I keep hearing around school it should be a treat! 

Diary Dates 

Please note that new dates have been added to the diary for this term.  We have re-

moved the parents afternoon date at the moment as this may be moved in to the last 

week of term.  We  will confirm this next week. 

A Note from Mrs Jameson 
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Lost property 
We seem to have an ever increasing 
amount of school uniform in school with-
out an owner.  Please can you check if 
your child is missing an item and come in 
and claim it .  We always try our best to 
return clothes to their owner but without 
names in it is impossible.  Please check 
that all of your child's clothing is named.  
Thank you. 

Den Building in Class 1 
Parents of children in class 1 have been 
invited to a den building afternoon with 
their children on Wednesday 13th June at 
2pm.  It is a wonderful opportunity to 
come along and spend time with your 
child and to have a natter with Mrs Ham-
let.  Lets hope the weather is kind to us.  
Please come via the front door where we 
will ask you to sign in.  If you have any re-
sources that will help us make the dens, 
please send them in.  Thank you to Mr 
Rylatt for the  branches he has sent in for 
all of the children to den build with at  
break times. 

Dates For Diaries 

Tuesday 12th June  Operation Lifestyle talk—Class 
    4 

Friday 15th June  Driffield School transition  
    event 

Saturday 16th June  Gardeners Fair @BA Hall 

Monday 18th June  Year 5 Samba Workshop .   

Wednesday 20th June  Class 4 Growing up talk— 
    details to follow 

Thursday 21st June  Driffield School induction day 
    and parents eve. 

Friday 22nd June  Sports Day pm 

Saturday 23rd June  KS1 Cross Country at Driffield 
    Juniors 10am 

Monday 25th June  International week 

    KS2 visit to places of wor 
    ship—details to follow 

Thursday 5th July  Bridlington/Headlands trans 
    ition day 

    Hockey Tournament 

Friday 6th July   Bridlington/Headlands trans 
    ition day    

    Annual Reports to Parents out 

Monday 9th July  Class 2 Little Big Sing at Brid  
    Spa  

Tuesday 10th July  KS2 performance pm and  
    evening 

Wednesday 11th July  KS2 Big Sing at Brid Spa 

Friday 13th July  Summer Fair pm 

Monday 16th July  Class 1 Pirate adventure in Bri
    dlington 

Friday 20th July  Leavers Service at church  
    11am 

    Whole School picnic at BA Hall 
   


